
From: Veronica.McLaughlin@shawpittman.com 
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2004 3:30 PM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Subject: Correction to E970050 Mod Application (File No. 
SES-MOD-20040224-00268) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Bryant: 
 
      Per your request, attached is the revised information based on the 200 
watts for the above-referenced mod application for E970050.  Please let me know 
if you need any additional information.  Also note that I have not amended the 
application in IBFS to incorporate this exhibit.  If you need me to do so, 
please let me know.  Thanks. 
 
(See attached file: License.doc) 
 
Veronica D. McLaughlin Tippett 
Shaw Pittman LLP 
2300 N Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20037-1128 
Tel:  (202) 663-8491 
Fax: (202) 663-8007 
This electronic message transmission contains information from the law firm Shaw 
Pittman LLP that may be confidential or privileged.  The information is intended 
solely for the recipient and use by any other party is not authorized.  If you 
are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, 
distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited.  If you 
have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us 
immediately by telephone (1.202.663.8000, or in the UK, 020 7847 9500)or by 
electronic mail at postmaster@shawpittman.com. Thank You. 


